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Reflection #2

This past week we got to learn new things. We had 2 guest speakers that came in to talk to us. The first visitor was a coach from Mesa Community College. He showed us websites on how to stay organized and motivated. I liked him speaking to us because the websites he showed us were useful and interesting. I didn’t really like the second guest speaker because it was hard to get what he was trying to teach us. I mean we learned about the program Excel, but not well. Also, we learned how to make tables and graphs. 


On the table I made my whole day was practically used up by just going to school. Even though its summer I chose to come and learn some extra things this summer. Thanks to the Upward Bound program my schedule is almost identical from Monday to Thursday. I rarely have time to relax, but I am guessing that is why the weekend is there for. It was easy to make and I liked how we changed the colors on the table.
